Oswald Road Primary School

Oswald Road, Chorlton-Cum-Hardy, Manchester M21 9PL Telephone: 0161 881 4266/4319 Fax: 0161 881 4319 Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

Headteacher: D. Howard



14th June 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1 Visit to Longford Park

As we have been learning about plants this term in science, we have organised an exciting trip to Longford Park. Whilst we are there we will be looking out for and classifying some of the wild and garden plants that we have been learning about. The trip will take place on **Friday 24th June.**

We will be leaving school at approximately **9.10am** and returning no later than **12.00pm.** The children will not need a packed lunch on that day as we will be back in time for dinner as usual. They may want to bring waterproof clothes and wellies depending on the weather.

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided.

There is no cost involved with this trip.

Finally, if you are able to come and help us with the trip please indicate on the slip below or speak to your child's class teacher directly. Unfortunately we cannot take siblings and if we have lots of volunteers to help, we will draw names out of a hat to make it fair.

Kind Regards

Hayley Craven, Laura Thomas and Kelly Grant

Year 1 Teachers

Year 1 Teachers		
Year 1 Visit to Longford Park		
Child's Name:	Class:	
I give permission for my child to atte I am able to help on the trip	end the trip to Longford Park	[]
Emergency Contact Number		
Signed (Parent/Carer)	Date	



Inspiration & Success